
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

December OpportunitiesDecember Opportunities

Sunday, December 22Sunday, December 22
8:30 AM	 Worship
9:45 AM 	 Sunday School
11:00 AM	 Worship
12:15 AM  	 Finance Meeting, Conference Room
3:30 PM	 Chinese Church

Tuesday, December 24Tuesday, December 24
6:00 PM	 Christmas Eve Service

Wednesday, December 25Wednesday, December 25
Merry Christmas!

Sunday, December 29Sunday, December 29
8:30 AM	 Worship
9:45 AM 	 Sunday School (All Adults in Fellowship 	
	 Hall)
11:00 AM	 Worship
3:30 PM	 Chinese Church

Scan to Give Online

Welcome to Welcome to 
Second Baptist ChurchSecond Baptist Church

December 22, 2024December 22, 2024
 

6701 South Staples, 994-0266
 Website: 2bc.org    Email: church@2bc.org

 Prayer Room Direct: 994-7448
 App- Second Baptist Church Corpus

Children’s Bulletins
They are located by the offering boxes, and they are divided into 

two different age groups: Ages 3+ or 7+.
See Ms. Janet for Activity Bags

How have you 2BCed this week?How have you 2BCed this week?
1.  How have you worshiped this week?
2.  How have you grown spiritually this week?
3.  How have you connected with other 2BCers this week?
4.  How have you told someone about Jesus this week?

Looking to God for Answers in LifeLooking to God for Answers in Life
John 16:33John 16:33

1.  Jesus taught answers for life.

2.  Answers for life lead to peace.

3.  Peace is needed in a world of trouble.

4.  And courage is needed, too.

5.  Jesus overcomes this troubled world.

6.  Look to God Year Round.



GuestsGuests
We’re glad you’ve chosen to worship with us! We would appreciate 
you filling out a visitor card. Fill out the visitor card in the bulletin 
and drop it in the offering box at the back of the worship center. Or 
go to 2bc.org, click I’m New, and fill out a digital card. Also, you 
are invited to meet Pastor Dana and his wife, Cathy at the back of 
the Worship Center after the service.

Psalm of the WeekPsalm of the Week
Psalm 51 -We encourage everyone to read it, study it and reflect on 
it this week.

Wednesday Night SupperWednesday Night Supper
Dec 25: No Meal
Jan 1:  Fish, Fries, Salad
RSVP by Tuesday at 5pm.
Scan this QR code to register.

Adult Sunday School- Dec 29Adult Sunday School- Dec 29
Join us for a combined Sunday School class in the Fellowship Hall.  
Dr. Jena Dunn will be our guest speaker.  Bring a breakfast item, 
fruit or dessert to share.

December Happenings:December Happenings:
Dec 22- Finance Committee Meeting, 12:15pm
Dec 24- Christmas Eve Service, 6pm
Dec 29- All Adult Sunday School Classes meet together in 

Fellowship Hall, Bring a breakfast item, fruit or dessert to share.

End of Year GivingEnd of Year Giving
Just a reminder that all 2024 giving needs to be in the church office 
by Dec 31.  The Church office will be closed Dec 24-Jan 1, plan 
accordingly.  Offerings can be mailed in, given online, or given in 
person on Sundays. 

Wednesday Activities on Dec. 25 & Jan 1Wednesday Activities on Dec. 25 & Jan 1
There will be no activities at the church on Dec. 25 & Jan 1.  See 
you back on Jan 8 for Wednesday Supper, Choir, Adult Bible Study, 
Youth, and Awana Club.

Sunday Morning WorshipSunday Morning Worship
December 22, 2024December 22, 2024

“Angels We Have Heard On High”                          Congregation

Advent Candle- LOVE

“Sing We The Song of Emmanuel”                      

Intercessory Prayer                                                      Dana Moore

Offering                                                           

“O Little Town Of Bethlehem”                                Congregation                                                            
“Mary’s Song”
“Infant Holy Infant Lowly”

Children’s Sermon                                                      Janet Galarza                                              

Sermon                                                                          Dana Moore
                 Looking to God for Answers in Life
                                       John 16:33 

Time of Response
“I Surrender All”                                                       Congregation
Announcements/Closing Prayer                                             

Prayer Room & Prayer RequestsPrayer Room & Prayer Requests
The Prayer Room is available 24/7. This is a place to come and pray 
or leave a prayer request for others to pray over. The Welcome Team 
can show you where it is located.
Do you have a prayer request? In your bulletin find the “How can 
we pray for you?” card. Fill in your prayer request, check if it is for 
staff only, and place your card in the offering box at the back of the 
Worship Center. Also, you can call Vickey Thornton at  
361-548-6413 to leave a prayer request by phone.

 

December Memory Verse - Psalm 51:10
Create in me a pure heart, O God, and renew a steadfast 

spirit within me.

Lottie Moon Christmas OfferingLottie Moon Christmas Offering
Who is Lottie Moon?  
Lottie Moon was appointed a missionary to China July 7, 1873. 
She was a bold woman of action and radical obedience who shared 
Christ with the people of China to the end. Lottie died Dec. 24, 
1912, leaving a legacy of love and service to her Lord. Her influence 
led to the establishment of the Woman’s Missionary Union and 
inspired other missions pioneers to join her on the field. Her 
passionate letter-writing led to the offering that bears her name 
today, Lottie Moon Christmas Offering® for International Missions. 
Our church goal is $1,500
Received to date: $733

Beazley Sabbatical TimeBeazley Sabbatical Time
Our church is gracious to offer a sabbatical leave after the 
ministerial staff has been serving at 2BC for 5 years.  The sabbatical 
is established for our ministers growth and regeneration.  This is 
a time of renewal spiritual, mentally, emotionally, and physically.  
Please lift up Aaron and Stephanie as they will be gone until 
Jan 21.  Pray as they seek God’s will as they seek God’s renewal and 
direction as they serve at 2BC.  

Community GardenCommunity Garden
In the newsletter we asked for recycled water in jugs to be brought 
to the church for the community garden.  New development with 
the city has come out that as of now we can still water gardens 
that produce vegetables.  So as of now we will not need the jugs of 
water.  We will let you know if this changes.  Thank you for your 
willingness to help out with this matter.   Questions?  Talk to Susan 
Gonzales. 

Church OfficeChurch Office
The Church office will be closed Dec 24-Jan 1.  Staff are available to 
you if the need arises, call Caren Griffiths 361-290-5773 or Dana 
Moore 361-944-5524. We pray you have a wonderful Christmas!  
The staff would also like to say thank you for all the wonderful 
goodies, cards, and gifts that have been brought to us in the 
office.  Merry Christmas and looking forward to a great 2025.


